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Most Urgent 
13th November 2021  

6:30 pm 
 

To All Stakeholders of the University 

In wake of the Govt. of NCT of Delhi’s announcement this evening that in 

view of Delhi’s poor air quality all Government offices will operate from home (WFH) 

for a week, may it please be known that all such University activities which require 

physical presence stand deferred by a week. Fresh intimations will be put out by 

respective University Schools of Studies and other University Departments – be it 

the admission interviews, admission processes, and all other events requiring physical 

interaction. 

Consequently, all affected stakeholders, may stand suitably informed. 

Functions which can move to digital mode, will be shifted in like manner at the 

earliest.   

 With a prayer that Delhi’s air quality index improves sooner than later, and a 

wish that all of you stay safe in this troubled air, 

Sincerely, 

 

 

(Prof Yatish Agarwal) 

Vice Chancellor’s Office 

   

 


